
                                            
 
 

 
 

 
                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Higgs & Johnson was once again pleased to 

support Ride for Hope, 2015. Ride for Hope 

(‘R4H’) now in its 9th year, aims to improve 

cancer care and treatment in The Bahamas. One 

major accomplishment of R4H to date was 

paying the mortgage incurred by the Cancer 

Society in building the acclaimed Cancer Caring 

Centre. Relieving the Cancer Society of the 

burden of its mortgage also helped free the 

organization to return to its core activities and 

the Society has enjoyed significant growth 

throughout The Bahamas. 

Associate Alexandra T. Hall has been a 

volunteer at the event since its inception and 

joining her this year was Kendrick Knowles, 

System Administrator. Marketing Coordinator, 

Antonia Burrows has been riding for the cause 

for over 5 years. Newcomer Narendra 

Ekanayake, Assistant Systems Administrator, 

joined in to ride for the first time this year. 

 

Higgs & Johnson Supports Ride for Hope 

(L-R) Antonia & Narendra at the start of the ride 

Hosted in Nassau for the very first time, Antonia successfully completed 50 miles with Narendra 

completing 46 miles. Antonia noted, ‘I am a proud participant of R4H. It is an amazing experience 

riding will fellow minded persons all sharing the same goals of promoting  cancer care, 

prevention and support.  Garnering donations for every mile one rides is truly fulfilling as all 

those funds are directly applied to the improvement of programs for cancer treatment and patient 

care. I look forward to riding each and every year!’ 


